
Dates for your diary 
• 26th April Year 1 Class Assembly. 

• 1st May Bank holiday  

• 8th May Coronation Day holiday 

• 3rd May year 2 class Assembly. 

• 11th May KS1 wild bird workshop. 
 

PE 

Please remember that school uni-

form should be worn to school and 

PE clothes will be changed into for 

the PE lesson. Thank you 

 

Reading 

Please remember to read with your 

child and sign their reading record 

each week. 



Year 2 have been very busy with their new top-

ic ‘In the night’ where they have been looking 

at nocturnal animals and will be engaging in 

a hands on workshop with wild birds on May 

11th. The children have been using Dienes to 

help the add and subtract larger numbers. 

 

 

Take a look at some of the learning that has been happening in 
year 3 and 4. 

Take a look at some of the learning that has been happening 
in our Early Years Provision. 



Where every child is valued 

Friday 28th April 

  

Dear Parents and Carers,   

I hope you have had a wonderful break, it was lovely to see so many of you attending par-

ents evening to discuss your child’s learning. The children have been busy with their new 

topics and preparing for their class assemblies starting with year one who had theirs yester-

day and delighted us with some singing and fantastic reading. Please check the dates for the 

other year groups assemblies. We would also like to thank the children for their wonderful 

and welcoming attitude they have shown towards the student teachers that have been com-

pleting their practice with us. 

 I hope you have a fantastic bank holiday weekend and we welcome you back after the 

Strike day on Wednesday 3rd May.  

Kindest regards     

Ms Murdoch  

In year 1 the children have been using art as a medium to create 

story scenes linked to their core text Hansel and Gretel. 

 

Using concrete resources 

to support their math's 

learning and using their 

phonics knowledge for 

spelling. 



 

Activities for the bank holiday weekend 


